Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 10:17 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: Support HB 3470

From: Delaney Pearson [mailto:delaneybikes@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 10:12 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support HB 3470

Dear Chair Vega Pederson and the House Energy and Environment Committee,

I strongly support House Bill 3470 (The Climate Stability and Justice Act) and urge the committee
to advance the bill during this legislative session.

GHG emission targets are useless without the legal mechanisms to enforce them. This bill is
popular with Oregon voters, and we need the leadership of the State to support positive action on
climate change.

This law sets five year truth checks mandating further reductions if needed. California adopted a
similar approach (AB32) in 2006, designed to be joined by other jurisdictions, so Oregon can join
an effort with a jurisdiction with a much larger economy, so as to reinforce collective action.

Thank you for your time,
M. Delaney Pearson

Eugene 97402



